
 

 

16th May 2019 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

Eid Celebrations in School 
 

We have planned an afternoon of Eid celebrations in school on Friday 7th June. Children are 

encouraged to wear party clothes or traditional dress on the day.  

 

We are inviting parents to come in to talk to their child’s class about Eid and/or Ramadan or read a story 

relating to Eid. You could also bring in any religious artefacts you would like to show the class relating to 

Ramadan/Eid.  

 

If you are able to come in to speak to your child’s class from 2:30pm – 3:00pm on Friday 7th June, 

please complete the reply slip below, or email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. If you cannot 

make this particular time slot, please indicate accordingly on the reply slip or email and we will see if we 

can make arrangements for another time that day. 

 

Kind regards, 

Sarah Greenway 

Parental Links Lead 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Eid Celebrations in School 
 

Child’s Name:_____________________________________________________ Class:_______________ 

 

I am able to come and speak to my child’s class about Eid on Friday 7th June at 2:30pm [  ] 

 

I am unable to make that time, but could come in at:______________________________________ 

 

Signed:______________________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date:________________ 

mailto:messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk

